December 10, 1961

Dear Friend:

Many of the Albany Citisens have decided to contribute their Christmas Card monay to THE ALBANY HOVELENT in support of our city-wide drive for Haman Dignity for ALL.

Even though our Christmas eard will not be sent, remember that our thoughts and best wishes are with you.

We would like for all of our friends to share in this universal fight for FREEDS which requires so little from each of us. Can we surgest that you join us and do your share by sending a contribution to:

> Mr. M. S. Page The Albany Hovement 60% Mercer Avenue Albany, Georgia

We will be happy to send you copies of this note if you will extend this opportunity to share in this worthwhile experience to many of your personal friends.

HERRY CHRISTHAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR